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Flashing Beacons on School Zone Signs 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Administration be directed to investigate and report back on measures to ensure 
school zones are more visible such as brightly coloured sleeves on poles and oversized 
signs, among others. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 6, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
September 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


